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7 September 2016  
Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Theatre Visit

This year our Christmas Theatre visit is to see a performance of “Alice’s Adventure In Wonderland” at the Lyceum Theatre in Edinburgh on Monday 28th November 2016.  The performance starts at 10 am and will finish around 12.15 pm.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to visit a theatre and join in all the fun!  They find it all very exciting and it is a very positive experience for them.  

The school will provide a small snack and drink for the theatre visit and we ask that no other snacks are brought in.  We would ask that on the day of the theatre outing, that all children bring into school a packed lunch for eating when they return at lunchtime.  Any child on free school meals will be provided with one from the school kitchen.
The cost of the outing is £12.00 per pupil, which covers the cost of the ticket and transport to and from the theatre.  

May we ask that payment be sent in to your child’s class teacher by Friday 4th November 2016 stating their name and class on the return slip (please send in the exact amount where possible).  Can we ask that if you will be unable to meet the deadline for payment, please can you ensure you contact the school office to discuss payment options prior to the deadline date.

We are really looking forward to visiting the theatre with the children and taking part in all the fun of the theatre!

Yours sincerely

Head Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Christmas Theatre Trip
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………..

Class ………………..

I enclose £12.00 for my child’s Christmas Theatre Trip.

Signed ……………………………………………………………….

Date ……………………..

